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Date: 20.08.2015
NOTICE

It has been observed by the Students Union

Committee that some students have been

pasted poster on the wall of class rooms and

corridors which is not allowed according to

rules of the DUSU Election. This is for

information for all the students who contesting

the DUSU/College Students Union Election-

2015-16 are hereby directed to remove their,
posters from the walls of the Class rooms,

corridors, inside canteen area and any wall of

the College immediately and not to paste them

in future. Failing which an disciplinary action

may be initiated. Candidates may only utilize

handmade posters on the Democracy walls
only available in the College.
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